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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All Purchasing Officers at State Agencies, Institutions, Community Colleges and 

Universities 
 
FROM: Grant Braley, Category Manager 
 
DATE:  January 10, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Statewide Term Contract Updates 

The following Statewide Term Contracts have been updated with valuable information. Please reference 
the chart below. 

STC Link Status 

915C – Electronic 
Monitoring of Offenders 

https://ncadmin.nc.gov/915c BI Incorporated added 
to contract 

918B – Procurement of 
Acquisition Support 
Services 

https://ncadmin.nc.gov/918b Acquisition 
Professionals LLC 
added to contract, and 
ordering instructions 
catalogs loaded for 
Acquisition 
Professionals LLC, 
Ikaso Consulting LLC, 
and Technical & Project 
Engineering LLC  

961C – Translation & 
Interpretation Services 

https://ncadmin.nc.gov/961c Amplexor Inc added to 
contract 

Also, many contracts on our Statewide Term Contracts website have been updated with new P&C 
contract administrators.    

If you have any questions or need additional information, please send an email to Grant Braley at 
grant.braley@doa.nc.gov.  
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